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Dear Chairman Nosse and Members of the House Committee on Behavioral Health 

and Health Care: 

 

My name is Bree Koenig and I am a Licensed Professional Counselor. I own a 

private practice in Portland, Oregon and have been practicing for 7 1/2 years. 

 

I am writing this letter in support of HB2029.  Insurance audits are abusive and unfair 

and limit access to care to the people of Oregon.  Please help stop this practice. As 

healthcare providers, we should be able to confidently provide necessary and life 

saving services to our clients without fear of retribution by insurance companies that 

can put our own financial security and livelihood at risk. 

 

Thank you for supporting this bill. 

 

Sincerely, 

Bree Koenig 


